
We support the following recommendations that would abate Centennial Airport 
aircraft noise in general:
- banning  ALL Stage 1 aircraft
- banning Stage 2 aircraft from between the hours of 10PM and 7AM

However, we STRONGLY OPPOSE any changes to the existing flight patterns.
- It would be grossly inequitable to penalize homeowners who purposely purchased 
properties outside of the flight plan to benefit homeowners who knowingly purchased 
properties inside of the flight pattern.
- The proposed changes will likely precipitate numerous lawsuits because it will 
depreciate property values of homeowners in the previously unaffected areas to 
benefit homeowners who willingly accepted being located in the path and that there 
would be noise when they acquired their property. Keep in mind that the existing 
housing crisis will further exacerbate the OUTRAGE of those adversely affected by 
the proposed flight plan changes.

We appreciate your time and consideration of the concerns we have expressed above.

Terry Marle and Dale Garron
14082 E. Caley Ave.
Aurora, CO 80016
(northwest side of Valley Country Club)


